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Docket Nos. 50-245; 50-336

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
' ATTN: Mr. Edward J. Mroczka

: Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Engineering and Operations Group

P~. O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-245/87-33; 50-336/87-29 (12/1-31/87)

This refers to the above subject resident inspection of Millstone 1 and 2 by
Mr. W. J. Raymond and Ms. L. M. Kolonauski of this office. The inspection results
are described in'the enclosed report and were discussed with Mr. S. E. Scace of
your staff.

Based upon inspection report 50-245/87-09 and additional review during this in-
spection, it appears that certain of your activities were not in full compliance
with NRC requirements, as specified in the Notice of Violation enclosed herewith
as Appendix A. The first violation involves not reporting the failure of multiple
automatic pressure relief (APR) system check valves in 1985. Based on review of
your letter dated November 20, 1987, operability of the APR valves has been accept-
ably addressed. Therefore, the response to this violation need only address the
actions necessary to preclude recurrence of the failure to report under 10 CFR
50.72.

The second apparent violation occurred during the Unit 2 steam generator outage
in January - February, 1987 when use of overtime was not controlled in accordance
with your administrative procedures. We are concerned that inadequately controlled
overtime may adversely affect safety and will place ongoing emphasis upon control
of overtime. However, our inspector found your corrective actions acceptable on
this violation, and no written reply is required.

Our inspector reviewed the actions described in your October 23, 1987 response to
our September 24, 1987 letter (Inspection Report 50-245/87-21). We have no further
questions on administrative control of Instrumentation and Control department sur-
ve111ances. We found your actions responsive to our concerns and we will continue
to evaluate their effectiveness during routine insp.ections.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Oric tr" M H 'y r

L N 1. . - m

Lee H. Bettenhausen, Chief
S Projects Branch No. 1

g22h51ecw Division of Reactor Projects
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Enclosure: NRC Region I Report 50-245/87-33 and 50-336/87-29

cc w/ enc 1:
W. D. Romberg, Vice President, Nuclear Operations
S. E. Scace, Station Superintendent
D. O. Nordquist, Manager of Quality Assurance
R. M. Kacich, Manager, Generation Facilities Licensing
Gerald Garfield, Esquire
K. T. Eccleston, NRR
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Connecticut

bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o enc 1)
DRP Section Chief
J. Shediosky, SRI, Haddam Neck
M. Boyle, LPM, NRR
D. Jaffe, LPM, NRR
R. Bores, DRSS
M. Shanbaky, DRSS (See Detail 3)
L. Doerflein, DRP (See Detail 7)
R. Summers, DRP
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